
Message below will be included on customer invoices:  

We’ve updated our tariƯ to reflect the company observed holidays, which include New Year’s Day, 
Thanksgiving Day, Christmas Day, Memorial Day, Fourth of July, and Labor Day. Service will be 
picked up the next day. For questions, call 509-547-2476. 


